
From: Kahlon, Gurbux

Sent: 9/27/2010 3:21:16 PM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Authorized vs. actual spending

Thanks, Jane. I will set up a time and let you know. From our side it 
will only be the Energy Division staff -with Julie participating if she 
can. I will be there along with all the three supervisors (Don Lafrenz, 
Rich Myers and Steve Roscow) in my branch who work on rate related 
proceedings.

Gurbux

---- Original Message-----
From: Yura, Jane ImailtoJKY 1 @pge.coml 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 3:13 PM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux
Subject: RE: Authorized vs. actual spending

Gurbux, if Tuesday afternoon or Wednesday afternoon works for you, we 
would be happy to bring our materials and meet to go over. It will be 
me, and one-to-two PG&E employees. Pis just let me know what time,

Thanks,
Jane

---- Original Message-----
From: Kahlon, Gurbux lmailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2010 2:41 PM 
To: Yura, Jane
Subject: Authorized vs. actual spending

Jane, it was very nice talking to you. If you are sure that you will 
have the information that we discussed ready by mid week next week, I 
can schedule a meeting of CPUC staff to go over it. Please let me know. 
Thanks.

Gurbux
Gurbux Kahlon
Manager, Rate Regulation, Analysis and Policy Branch Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102
Tel: 415-703-1775
E-mail: gkk@cpuc.ca.gov
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